From: Gary Goodrow <<u>garyg@awana.org</u>>
To: Gary Goodrow <<u>garyg@awana.org</u>>

Date: 07/09/2025 6:43 PM EDT Subject: HUGE Update!

Greetings, Faithful Friends & Family!

- *THANK YOU* for this opportunity to share a very *SPECIAL* *July newsletter* with you.
- >> *We have been blessed to have you as partners with us as we serve the Lord!*
- *>> Prayer & Praise: *
- *1. God has called us to retire as missionaries and begin our next chapter, with an anticipated date of July 25 ... (details in our letter)*
- *>> We pray that God will 'call' someone to 'step up' and follow us as Awana Missionaries in this area! ---- Feel free to contact us separately!*
- *2. * *We are truly grateful to you!*
- *> YOU have had a vital 'stake' in the Lord's ministry WITH us and for that we say THANK YOU!*
- *3. Next week is our annual FAMILY TRIP to Northeast, MD for God's call to "come apart to REST" at Sandy Cove Bible Conference.*
- *PS: Yes, I will still fill the pulpit as God leads, and be able to be more active in our local Awana ministry, as we build into the lives of those who need the Lord!*
- *>> May God multiply new blessings for your faithfulness!*
- *>> We appreciate you!*
- *We pray that others may see HIM through us ... Gal. 2:20*
- *Resting in His Promises,*
- *Gary & Sharon*

Rev. Gary Goodrow Awana® Missionary Northeast USA Galatians 2:20